General Electric Company
801 Main Avenue
The Towers at Merritt River
”g\wolk, CT 06851

October 18, 2019

To our stakeholders:

Our Company is undergoing some changes to its internal human rights workc?Crou&
and thereforée | am wrifing o reSpectfuII%/ request that we be grantéd the UNGC's 90-
day grace period to PO-S" our next COP that will describe our company's efforts and
continued progress to mgjplement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new
%ZhOPI rtepc%rt will be posted on the UN Global Compoct website by January 19, 2020 at
e latest.

| appreciate your consideration of this request and your understanding. We are
proud of our'membership in the UNGC.

Sincerely,

L

Paul V. Lalfi .
Global Counsel, Labor & Human Rights



